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MEMBER, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA BAR ONLY;
I'RACTICE LIMITED TO FEDERAL COURTS AND AGENCIES

August 4, 2014

Honorable Marlene H. Dortch
Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Mr. Khoa Tran
Audio Division, Media Bureau

TELEPHONE: 888-322-5291
202-293-2300

TELECOPIER: 571-312-1601
E-MAIL: dkellyfcclawl@corncast.net
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AUG -42014

Federal ommuntat0flS Commfl
Office of the Secretacy

RE: St. Joseph Radio, Inc.
New LPFM, Lewistown, Montana
Facility ID No. 193007
File No. BNPL-20131112AWK

Progress Update

Dear Madame Secretary:

On behalf of our client St. Joseph Radio, Inc., applicant
for a construction permit for a new Low Power FM Station at
Lewistown, Montana, this is to provide a 30 day progress report
pursuant to the Commission's letter of May 15, 2014.

As previously noted, the applicant received a
"determination of no hazard" for the proposed tower in the
Federal Aviation Administration's ASR Study No. 2014-ANM-362-
OS. It filed an amendment to the pending Form 318 application
on July 3, 2014. In response to the amendment, the Audio
Division staff informed the applicant that it had to obtain an
antenna registration number, despite the fact that the FAA had
not imposed any lighting or painting requirements.

On July 24, 2014, the applicant electronically filed an FCC
Form 854 application for an antenna structure registration
number. This application has been assigned the file number
A0910059. Because of the new processing procedures for ASR
numbers, we do not expect to receive such a number until
sometime in September at the earliest.
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Should additional information be desired in connection with
the above matter, kindly communicate with this office.

Very truly yours,

Dennis J. Kelly
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Honorable Marlene H. Dortch

Progress Update

Dear Madame Secretary:

pursuant to the Commission's letter of

On behalf of our client St. Joseph Radio, Inc., applicant
for a construction permit for a new Low Power FM Station at
Lewistown, Montana, this is to provide a 30 day progress report

May 15, 2014.

As previously noted, the applicant received a
"determination of no hazard" for the proposed tower in the
Federal Aviation Administration's ASR Study No. 2014-ANM-362-
Os. It filed an amendment to the pending Form 318 application
on July 3, 2014. In response to the amendment, the Audio
Division staff informed the applicant that it had to obtain an
antenna registration number, despite the fact that the FAA had
not imposed any lighting or painting requirements.

On July 24, 2014, the applicant electronically filed an FCC
Form 854 application for an antenna structure registration
number. This application has been assigned the file number
A0910059. Because of the new processing procedures for ASR
numbers, we do not expect to receive such a number until
sometime in September at the earliest.
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Should additional information be desired in connection with
the above matter, kindly communicate with this office.

Very truly yours,

Dennis J. Kelly
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